
The plans being put forward for Enfield Town are totally out of keeping for the character of Enfield Town and 
the multi-storey flats proposed would turn Enfield Town into another Edmonton Green and everyone knows 
what a disaster that has been.  I thought we had learned from past mistakes about families being housed in these 
high rise flats and the problems this causes.  people need housing of course - but there are many many brown 
field sites that could be used to build proper houses that people would enjoy living in and would enable them to 
raise their children with access to space and fresh air. 
Do not make Enfield another characterless mess of badly designed and unsuitable housing.  Enfield Town has 
already suffered with unsuitable building - the most recent being the Metaswitch building just being completed 
in completely in the wrong location for such an edifice.  Let’s preserve what we have left of what was a 
delightful ancient Market Town
- full of character.  Without eyesores like the proposed block of flats taller than the Civic Centre building -
enough of an eyesore in itself.


